Chidumebi Nwokolo OMS 1

Student Government Association Parliamentarian- Letter of Intent

Dear Touro-COM Middletown Student Body,

I am writing this letter in hopes that you would consider electing me as the Student Government

Parliamentarian for the following academic year.

As Parliamentarian, I will help to uphold Touro's Constitution, continually ensuring that the decisions of

the Student Government and campus organizations are grounded in its precepts. More importantly, I hope

to facilitate stronger channels for student advocacy so that even the softest voices among us are very well

represented.

As a member of this student body, I have been inspired on countless occasions by my peers to step out of

my comfort zone and participate in the betterment of our community. So far, I have been privileged to

serve as a Student Ambassador and a member of the Pediatrics Interest Group. These engagements have

given me the opportunity to interact and collaborate with other students and faculty members in ways

which have strengthened my communication skills and given me some insight on the inner workings of

campus organizations.

I am surrounded by a group of tenacious, thoughtful, hardworking, future doctors that also make time to

give back to each other and the community at large. It would be an immense honor to function as a

representative of this amazing group of people and I will strive to continually project a positive image of

this student body and this institution.

I hope you will give me the opportunity to serve as the Student Government Parliamentarian!

Sincerely,

Chidumebi A. Nwokolo